
 

Engineering Report 

SSMU LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL | October 22, 2020 

Hey there! I’m Jake, and I’m one of the two Engineering Representatives to the Legislative 
Council this year! 

Engineering Affairs 

 A virtual EUS Council Retreat took place over Zoom on Sunday, September 20 th 
o Included councilor orientation and mock Council. 

 Shenanigans ensued. 
o The Retreat concluded with the inaugural EUS Council meeting of the 2020/2021 

Academic Year. 
o After months of research and deliberation by members of the Governance 

Restructuring Committee, the EUS Council Final Motion was passed. 
 Restructures EUS Council Membership through rotating U-Reps, allowing 

for a smaller, more agile Council. 
 New motion types and passing processes. 
 Redefining the EUS Council and Board of Governors relationship. 

 EUS Council Meetings will take place bi-weekly and remain remote for the time being. 
o The next EUS Council shall take place on September 30th, 2020 at 6PM EST. 
o Speaker of Council: Owen Quinn 

 Further Governance Restructuring efforts to improve the Board of Governors underway 
and will aim to further improve council relations, allow for more rapid and measured 
decision-making, and solidify the place of the Board within the EUS. 

 

Stay safe everyone! 

Signed, 

 

    
 

JA K E R E E D  (he/him) 
Engineering Representative | Représentant des Ingénieurs 

Students' Society of McGill University | Association Étudiante de l'Université McGill 

3600 rue McTavish Street, Suite 1200 | 438-722-9844 
Teionkwatonhontsó:ni a’iakwariwahní:rate tsi nón:we ratehiatónkwa ne SSMU tsi 
ionterihwaienstáhkhwa ohén:ton Rón:nete tis iáh nenwén:ton tehonnatenakarahseratká:wen ne 
kanien’kehá:ka tánon ne Anishnabeg. 

The SSMU is located on Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe traditional territories. 

L’AÉUM est située sur les territoires traditionnels des collectivités Haudenosaunee et 
Anishinaabe. 
 

 


